
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 

  
The APS Nominating Committee seeks your help identifying a slate of candidates for the 
upcoming election to select the new APS President-elect, Treasurer, Councilors (6 open positions), 
and Nominating Committee (5 open positions) for terms beginning in 2021. 
  
In accordance with APS policy, the current Nominating Committee, which was elected by the membership 
in 2019, contains no Councilor or Officer of the Society. The Committee will be developing a slate of 
candidates in the coming weeks, and we are writing now to ask for your input. These positions are very 
important in the leadership of the Society and in determining our future direction. If you have 
suggestions for candidates for any of these positions, please email them to me before January 18, 
2021. 
 
Per APS bylaws, independent nominations for the Council receiving the signature support of twenty-five 
Active Members will automatically be placed on the ballot. Names forwarded by 
the Nominating Committee may not be limited to those provided by the membership; however, member 
input plays a vital role in the process. 
  
All persons elected are required to be current APS members before taking up office, but membership is 
free and joining is easy! Apply online at https://americanpeptidesociety.org/signup_form.php or contact 
Lauren Cline (apsoffice17@gmail.com) for details. 
  
Thank you for your assistance with this important task! 
  
Sincerely, 
Florence Brunel 
FOB@novonordisk.com 
 
On behalf of the 2019-2021 Nominating Committee 
Florence Brunel (Chair), Lou Charkoudian, Danielle Guarracino, Matthew Pratt, Michael Wagner, Jennifer 
Stockdill, and Jonathan Collins 
 


